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Dear parent/carer, 
 
Thank you for supporting your child in choosing and submitting their preferences for the subjects 
that they would like to study in years 10 and 11. I have been working hard to organise the 
timetable so that as many students as possible get their first choice of subjects. Thank you for 
your patience whilst I have been working on this. 
 
As a reminder, there are some common subjects that all students will study. These are: English 
language GCSE, English literature GCSE, mathematics GCSE, and combined science GCSE (unless 
students have chosen triple science as an option). In addition, all students will study two non-
examined subjects, PE and PSRE, as part of their curriculum. 
 
This morning, during advisory time, your child has been given a letter to indicate the subjects 
that have been allocated to them. The vast majority of students have been allocated their first-
choice preferences. Unfortunately, some combinations of subjects were not possible due to 
timetabling constraints. In those cases, I have allocated one of the reserve choices using the 
information that was given on the preferences form. 
 
If your child has any questions and would like to discuss their preferences further, please ask 
them to speak to me (Mr Hulse) in person at school. I have shared a timetable of when I will be 
available to meet with students who wish to discuss their subject allocations. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr J. Hulse 
Deputy Headteacher (Quality of Education) 
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